>>> Laurel Jones 7/24/2008 8:40 AM >>>

Hello Task Force Members: 

Pam has accomplished the Herculean task of procuring Vincent Tinto for an October kick off. So many kudos to her for this feat! He will be coming to the campus October 3rd and 4th  so we are now able to go back to the project based opportunities available to us with this venture. If you are interested in preparing for this event, preparing the college for this event, or looking at follow up from this event,  please contact Sharon Gach and Martha Konrad (put both on the email just in case - we are moving and have vacations going on) and let us know if you are interested in serving on one or more of these work teams. Also can you persuade a friend to join us? It would be wonderful if we could cast the net a little larger and get others to help us in this major event. 

Work Team One:

This team will be looking at ways to introduce the topic of student success, student learning, learning communities, etc. to the campus at large BEFORE Dr. Tinto arrives. The outcome of this team would be to plant the seeds of what we have been working on as a task force. The seeds may be planted in reading resources, brown bag discussion groups, focus groups, etc. and would need to be planned and ready to go the first of September. This work team would need to meet electronically to get things ready by that time. Again, it is not a major push, but what we can introduce to the campus at large to pique their interest and lay a bit of foundation.

Work Team Two:

This team will plan the actual two day event. The outcome of this team would be the marketing of the institute, the rooms, the food, etc. for the two days we will be working on student learning in October. This team will need to look at the budget and ascertain costs, etc. for the event and would be in charge of making the two days happen.

Work Team Three:

This team will plan the follow up to the event. The outcome of this group would be to garner support and participation in the next steps. This will be easier to do when we have commitment to the institute topics and to the follow up speakers on day two. We will have time and dollars to support an "all spring" follow up to the fall event. 

We will have an administrator on each team who will be asked to take the leadership role in getting the team together and having consistent information about what is happening. We will also set up a CCCConfer meeting for anyone who would like to be a part to go over the general information on the Tinto Institute. This CCCConfer meeting will most likely take place the week of August 11th. You do not need to be on campus for this but can phone in from the comfort of your home. If you can, please hold August 12th at 2:00 pm for a possible phone meeting as a follow up. When you respond to the team, if you also will be able to participate in the phone meeting, please identify that as well.  If you wish to participate on a team but cannot be present for the CCCConfer phone meeting, just let Sharon/Martha know that in your email and we will get the project information to you after the phone meeting. Last, I am working on this email from memory so if I have inadvertently left anyone off, please forward. Thanks. 

This is really exciting and such a spectacular opportunity for the college. We are  continuously proud of everything this group has done and is doing. Such talent!

Laurel and Pam

